
Hawk Talk – Wednesday, January 29, 2020 
 
Students: Just a reminder, all students must enter and exit campus through either the side gate by the 
gym or the back gate. Students are not permitted to enter or exit through the front office unless you require 
assistance from the office staff. Also, please remember that there is no soda, energy drinks, etc., nor glass 
bottles allowed on campus. 
 
Hawks: Join us for our winter ball, Snowflakes and Ski Dreams, on Friday, February 7th from 6 - 8:30pm. 
Tickets will be sold February 4th, 5th, and 6th. Permission slips are available in the office. Presale tickets are 
$10 and increases to $15 if you wait to buy at the door. In order to be eligible to attend the dance you must 
have a minimum of 80 merits this semester and a minimum 2.0 GPA with no F’s last semester. Also, you 
may not owe any books to the library and have any outstanding debts. 
 
8th Graders: Are you planning to attend Highland High School next year? Come see what Highland has to 
offer at their Open House/ Winter Showcase TONIGHT, January 29th, from 5:30-7:30pm. Flyers are 
available in the office. 
 
Hawks: Yearbooks are now on sale for $50 on www.jostensyearbook.com or CASH ONLY in the front 
office. Prices will increase again NEXT WEEK, so purchase yours now! 
 
Hawks: Do you have a friend that has a birthday coming up? Wish them a happy birthday on the big 
screen in the office and cafeteria! Announcements are only $10 and will run for 5 school days. See Mrs. 
Eskenazi in the office. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
SELF-RESPONSIBILITY 
Learning from Mistakes  
 
Making mistakes is a natural part of being a human being. We all do it, whether we are a street cleaner or a world 
leader, a teacher or a student, a young person or an old person. It’s another one of those things we all have in 
common. We all make mistakes. 
 
Now listen to what Dr. Norman Vincent Peale, great American writer and speaker, says about mistakes: 
 
 A mistake is not something to complain about, or to be ashamed of. It is a great teacher. 
 
The fact that you realize you have made a mistake means you’ve already learned something. You’ve learned what not 
to do in the future. Today, take responsibility for the mistakes you’ve made in the past. Take a moment to think about 
them and what you learned from them.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Detention 
   1st lunch – Room 509 

       2nd lunch – Room 512 
 
 

http://www.jostensyearbook.com/

